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RCS students, families, and community members, 

The time has finally come! After years of waiting, the doors at RCS will 
finally open to students on Tuesday, September 8th. We cannot wait to 
welcome them, and although COVID-19 might change the way that we do 
some things, many others will remain the same. This school will be a 
place of learning, a place where students feel safe, and a place where 
they are free to grow. This building has been designed especially for 
them, filled with elements that they asked for.  
 
Although Rosthern Elementary and Rosthern High may no longer exist, 
the culture and legacy of both schools live on at RCS – we know that 
students will feel comfortable in their new “home away from home”. By 
the time we are able to have a community-wide grand opening, our 
students will be RCS experts who can proudly tour their families and 
neighbors around their new school. We hope that the community is as 
proud of our new school as we are – this will definitely be a school year 
to remember! 

All of us at RCS hope that you all have a safe and exciting September. 

Mr. Mitch Luiten             Mrs. Andrea Foster 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca  andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca 

Looking for more information??  

Visit our website:  https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/rostherncommunity/ 

Find us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/rostherncommunityschool 

 

Office: 306-232-4868 



• We are a nut free school. Please read labels carefully 

• Two shoes policy: Kindergarten—Grade 8 are required 

to have a pair of indoor shoes. 

• Cell Phones:  Kindergarten—Grade 8 are not allowed 

cell phones in the school. Grades 9-12 must leave their 

cell phone in their locker.  

• Masks: Grades 4 –12 are required to wear a mask 

where social distancing is not possible. 

RCS REMINDERS 

hope  

8:45 am First Bell 

8:50 am Start of School Day 

10:57 am—11:10 am Recess 

12:15—12:55 pm Lunch 

12:55 pm Warning Bell 

1:00 pm Class Starts 

3:08 pm End of School Day 

*Thank you for sending your child to school at the first bell 

**We will be running a staggered recess and lunch hour, students going home for lunch arrive 

2020-2021 BELL SCHEDULE 

If you will be 15 before December 

31, 2020 you are eligible for 

Drivers Ed. For more information 

contact the office—306-232-4868 

or miranda.isaak@spiritsd.ca 

DRIVERS ED 

We are still accepting sponsorship for our new sign. Businesses that sign 

up for sponsorship will receive ongoing recognition in the form of 

advertisement space.  If your business is interested in sponsorship please 

email mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca 

DIGITAL SIGN SPONSORSHIP 



"None of us, including me, ever do great things. But we can all do small 

things, with great love, and together we can do something wonderful." 

 – Mother Teresa  

RCS 2020-2021 –Staff 


